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UNGA 79 Sixth Committee / Agenda item: 79- Report of the International Law
Commission on the work of its seventyirst session: Cluster 1l
Statement byhe Delegatiorof Armenia

Mr Chairman,

&RQFHUQLQJ WKH WRSLF pSUHYHQWLRQ DQG UBBWKID/YNRQ |
WKH ILUVW 6SHFLDO<BPESRDREHKYY ZRUN DQG FRQJUDWXO
6SHFLDO 5D S5 RRWHXBEDR@ ERYRD S SRER WY SRMMIURMHFW LV
WKDW pHOHPHQWY RI WKH GHILQLWLRQ FRQWDLQHG LQ DU\
WKH /DZ Rl WKH 6HD@ ZHUH GLIILFXOW WR DSSO\ DQG WKDV
WKH FODVVLF GHILQLWL RE® YRH SREPHQ WY 0 OQRKEL WD UR IWKH
&RQYHQWLRQ GRHV UQRW FRQWDLQ SURYLVLRQ@V H[SOLFLW

H\LVWRHAKHWKHU 6WDWH SUDFWLFH VXSSRUWV $UWLFOH
IDFLODW®MIHFLWLRQ RI DURHGIWBRPEHUV RV WKE &RPPLVVLF
WKDW VRPH RI WKH SURYLVLRQV SURSRVHG E\ WKH 6SHFL
FRQWHQW RI WKHS$ ¥ &REGRHICHCVDIRRNR@ ] OKDBDHYWWUY QRW UHJ.
WKHUHLQ FRQWLQXH WR EH JRYHU®HGTEHVWQR QDZR X Q& HAK
WKH LQWHUSUHWD@HRI®Q RI SUDFWLFH

6LOBHIEXULW\ BIRROXMOLR Q SUHD PEXO® UD IS PWRHDEWD S K
LQWHUQDWLRQDO ODZ DV UHIOHFWHG LQ >WKH &RQYHQWL
FRPEDWLQJ SLUDF\ DQG DUPHG UREEHU\Y






agreements within the meaning of a specific legal proviioR RQFHUQLQJ WKH pWKRUQ
of the potential effect of nelegally binding international agreements, we support the approach

Rl WKH 6SHFLDO 5DSSRUWHXU ZKHUHE\ WKH pVWDUWLQJ SF
that such legal effectsexis§f ,Q WKLV UHVSHFW ZH UHFRPPHQ&G WKDW
legal effects exist due to the declaratory or exhortatory character of the agré&sigmbugh

we remain of the view that the nature of the subject could lend itself better to an analytical
report?* we are open to the proposal of the Special Rappaatithe Commission adopt draft
conclusiong®

2Q WKH WRSLF pVXFFHVVLRQ RI 6WDWHYV LQ UHVSHFW RI 6W
of the Commission toeconstitute its Working Group under the chairmanshipMofBimal

Patel.We also welcome the mandate of the Working Grouptd HSDUH pD VXPPDU\ UH
would describe the difficulties faced in the work on the topic without going into its substance

and that would be prepared with a view to concluding the work on the topic at the following
VHVVLRQ RI W K% F&rRHe prepaxatidh @f that summary report, we sugbesthe
Commission emphasise that the working documents prepared in the course of the project
should not be accorded the same value as texts that are adopted by the CorAsissdher

the draft articles with commentaries nor the draft guidelines were adopted by the Commission



